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Hello, 

 

As a mom of two young children, I am deeply worried about the use of leaded fuel at 

Portland International Raceway. Lead exposure is incredibly harmful, especially for 

kids, and we need to act now to protect their health. 

 

Most of the opposition to this bill comes from people who don't even live in our 

community. They pollute our neighborhood for sport, disregarding the well-being of 

the families who live here. We deserve a safe environment for our children to grow up 

in. 

 

Please support this bill to ban leaded fuel and help make our neighborhood a safer 

place for everyone. 

 

Thanks, 

Shawna  

Portland, OR 


